
 

After School Tutoring 

 

 

 

A.I. Jedlicka Middle School is excited to offer tutoring after school for our students 

grades 6-8.  This time will provide individual and small group tutoring opportunities 

free of charge with a focus on academic achievement.  Students will be working with 

educational staff after school.  Limited transportation and a nutritious snack will also be 

provided.  

Your child is invited to participate in the next session beginning on 

Tuesday, Jan 25th or Wed, Jan 26th depending on which session you select. 

Students will attend either on Monday and Wednesday or Tuesday and Thursday each 

week until March 24th.  Each tutoring session will begin right after school at 2:45 and 

will conclude at 5:00.  Transportation will be provided as needed at the end of the 

session using the Activity bus leaving the secondary at 5:10.           *limited spots 

 

Please email Mr. DeLacey at bdelacey@proctor.k12.mn.us if interested or call 

218-520-2897
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